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February 13, 2024 
 
Sent via email L-2-24 
 
Mr. Chris Sandve 
Chief Regulatory Officer 
British Columbia Hydro and Power Authority 
16th Floor - 333 Dunsmuir Street 
Vancouver, BC, V6B 5R3 
bchydroregulatorygroup@bchydro.com 
 
 
Re: British Columbia Hydro and Power Authority - Fiscal 2023 to Fiscal 2025 Revenue Requirements 

Application - Compliance with BCUC Decision and Order G-91-23, Directive 49 and 50 
 
Dear Mr. Sandve, 
 
The BCUC writes in response to BC Hydro’s compliance filing dated December 22, 2023, regarding Directives 49 
and 50 of BCUC Decision and Order G-91-23 (Compliance Filing). 
 
The BCUC directs BC Hydro to include the Compliance Filing, along with a discussion on the timing of its next 
depreciation study, in its next revenue requirements application, so the matters can be addressed as part of the 
review of that application. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Original signed by: 
 
Patrick Wruck 
Commission Secretary 
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